
From: Italo Goyzueta <igoyzueta@fidic.org>  
Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2022 9:51 pm 
Subject: Next FIDIC Webinar - Developing global best practice skills in the industry 
 
To the attention of FIDIC members 
 
Dear All, 
 
I hope this message finds you well. 
 
In case you did not receive the information before, we would like to call your attention about the next webinar 
organised by the FIDIC Membership Committee and the Directors and Secretaries Advisory Council. 
The name of the webinar is “Developing global best practice skills in the industry” and will take place on Tuesday, 
November 15, 2022, from 12:00 PM - 1:30 PM (Central European time – Geneva). 
 
We encourage you to join the webinar to hear how FIDIC members can benefit from best practice training services 
and the difference those can make to the industry, both on a national and international level.  
 
Registration is free of charge on the following link: 
 
https://events.fidic.org/webinarseries2022/session/830275/developing-global-best-practice-skills-in-the-industry 
 
We look forward to welcoming you online! 
 
Best regards, 
 
Italo Goyzueta | Federation Operations Director 
+41 22 568 0509 | igoyzueta@fidic.org  
FIDIC  I  World Trade Center 2 | PO Box 311 | Geneva 1215 – Switzerland 
 

 

                           
 

 

............................................................................................................................................................................. 

Disclaimer (FIDIC): 

This email and any attachments or files transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended solely for the named 
addressee. It may contain copyrighted information and if you are not the intended recipient you must not read, alter, 
copy, store, distribute, disclose, or otherwise use the information in any other way. If you received this email in error, 
please contact the sender immediately and delete the email and any attachments. As part of FIDIC’s operational risk 
management procedures all incoming and outgoing e-mails are monitored to maintain security and to prevent abuse 
of FIDIC’s systems. Furthermore, this email does not constitute legal advice. FIDIC recommends that you seek 
independent professional advice before pursuing any course of action. 
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